
LANCASTER COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTION MEETING 

November 9, 2018 

 

The Lancaster County, VA Electoral Board (EB) reconvened at the office 

of the General Registrar (GR) to finalize the results of the General 

Election held on November 6, 2018.  In attendance were Chairman 

Barbara Breeden, Vice Chair Robert Bennett, Secretary Lee Pulling and 

General Registrar Susan Jett.  Barbara Breeden called the meeting to 

order at 12:08pm. 

The Board had 2 provisional ballots from voters lacking identification to 

consider.  No ID had been brought into the GR office.   Therefore, the 

ballots were not counted. 

The abstracts were signed, sealed and delivered. 

A general discussion was held on what could be done to improve 

feedback from the chiefs and general information that would be helpful 

to everyone.  This included a round table discussion and a light lunch 

for the chiefs and assistant chiefs after the election. 

Barbara Breeden made a motion to adjourn at 12:32pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Lee Pulling, Secretary 


